

VIDA-MCKENZIE NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH PO BOX 24, Vida Oregon 97488 February 14, 2013

Mr. Lance Robertson Public Affairs Manage EWEB PO Box 10148 Eugene, OR 97440

Dear Lance,

Our Neighborhood Watch is grateful for the generous donation from EWEB that you sent to our group. It turns out to be very timely.

As I mentioned in our request letter, we carry a red box of emergency items on all our patrols to provide emergency assistance, or assist therein, when it is needed. We are currently using standard red burning flares for traffic control. These are considered dangerous in many cases because of the likelihood of igniting gasoline that may have spilled. They are also not that easy to light, and may cause burns to the person lighting them up.

We will use your donation to pay for the units we order in the near future. Our only other source of income at present is recycling newspapers through the Eugene Mission for 1.25 cents/pound.

Thanks for your support of our community service organization.

Truly yours,

Vern Blumhagen, President

VMNW